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Bobby Adkins

From: Kim Strintz <kimmee9753@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2024 8:58 PM
To: Kim Strintz
Cc: Rex Hardin; Andrea McGee; Beverly Perkins; Alison Fournier; Barry Moss; Rhonda Eaton; Greg 

Harrison; Lauren Gratzer; Jean Dolan; info@savebriny.com; Brian Donovan; info@savepompano.com
Subject: "OPPOSED TO ZONING CHANGE FROM B-2 to B-3 for 101 S. Ocean Blvd and Pompano Hotel Project 

Size"

 

This Message Is From an Untrusted Sender  

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.  
 

I am opposed to the zoning change from B-2 to B-3 at 101 S. Ocean.  Why does every developer have to ask 
for more than what is allowed on every project.  And why do we have to allow them to build huge skyscrapers 
on every piece of land available.  The traffic is outrageous on Atlantic boulevard already and all this 
development is just going to make it worse.  I have lived on Briny Ave. since 1999 and it is a shame to see all 
these huge towering buildings taking over every piece of land in the surrounding area.  I am for development 
but what is wrong with a few nice townhouses as opposed to these monstrosities.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Kim Strintz  
Manager 
Seaside Beach Club 
Sent from my iPad 


